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Sadly I have to report that Richard Bass died very suddenly last March. Derek Ash attended his Memorial Service and a letter of condolence was set to his wife.

 We had an excellent Christmas party. I would like to thank Chris Pullen for directing the evening, Adrian and his team for manning the bar and especially to the team of ladies who provided us with a delicious spread.
I must single out Pam Jardine who, apart from other things, did sterling service making excellent sandwiches.
Ann, Kathryn and Laurence were invaluable helpers in the kitchen.

Please let me know if you change your email address. We contact as many members as possible by email. It saves us a lot of time and money.

Finally, a plea to all those of you who enjoy refreshments throughout the evening. Please ensure that you wash up your cup/glass and put it away. It is not fair to expect someone else to do it for you.

Helen Seymour
Hon Sec

